Life at TLC September 14, 2025

LIVE NATIVITY EVENT PLANNING MEETING is schduled for today at 11:30pm in the Fellowship Hall. Please join Pastor Bohdan to discuss how we can make this year's event even more fantastic!

LINUS LAYERING will meet on the first Tuesday of the month, 9am to 12 noon in the Fellowship Hall.

KID'S CHOIR FUN WEDNESDAYS AT 4:30PM! We meet in the centrum at 4:30pm. All kids are welcome! The choir is for kids ages 4-10 years old!

- -Performance every first Sunday of the month
- -Rehearsals Wednesday at 4:30 in the sanctuary.
- -No rehearsal on Wednesdays after each performance. Please contact Children's Coordinator Tylor Green! tgreen@tierrasantalutheran.org

FAMILY WEDNESDAY WORSHIP! Join us each Wednesday afternoon at 5:10pm for a kids message and special music for the **entire** family. We're headed over to GRACE NIGHT afterwards. See Tylor Green, our Children's Ministry Coordinator if you have questions or would like to get involved. tgreen@tierrasantalutheran.org

TUESDAY MORNING BIBLE STUDY AT 8:00 AM: We meet at the Denny's Restaurant at 9898 Mira Mesa Blvd. We use the Serendipity Bible and copies are provided. Pastor will buy breakfast for anyone attending the first time. All are welcome!

GODLY PLAY - SUNDAYS DURING THE 10 AM WORSHIP SERVICE Godly Play for children in grades Pre-5. Through stories and play, we explore the wonder of God's love. Godly Play ends at 11:15am. Please come to the Youth Building to pick up your children.

PRAYER REQUESTS We meet the second Saturday each month at 9am. Please leave any prayer requests in the notebook on the high table in the foyer.

PRAYERS & SQUARES: Please join our ministry on the first and third Saturday of each month at 9am. No sewing ability is required. We can find a job for you or just come and fellowship with us. For information on dedicating a quilt, please contact our Church administrator Elizabeth at 858-560-8688. Elizabeth will direct you to a member of P&S ministry to help you go through the process of dedicating a prayer quilt.















THE COFFEE CUPBOARD is getting bare. Please consider donating DECAF and also REGULAR coffee. You can leave it in the kithchen on the counter. Thank you for your consideration.

THE ADULT SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASS, ALSO KNOWN AS CONVERSATIONS, has moved to Wednesdays from 6:00 to 6:45 pm. The plan is to have a GRACE meal from 5:30 to 5:55 and then have our meeting following. Bill Stephenson will continue to be the teacher/facilitator and has spent the summer developing a curriculum, titled, 24 AND Me: A DIVINE DNA SEARCH FOR RELATIVES FROMTHE BIBLE. Everyone is welcome to attend. Each class stands on its own, so you can decide each week whether or not to attend. It will also be Zoomed if requested in advance. But please contact Bill if you have further questions or clarification. He can be reached at stephenson2789@gmail.com or by phone: 619-388-9125.

CONFIRMATION CLASSES HAVE STARTED WEDNESDAYS AT 6PM. Do you have a baptized 7th or 8th grader that you would like to signup? Please contact Elizabeth in the church office: info@tierrasantalutheran.org

CROSSWAYS BIBLE STUDY Wednesdays at 7pm and Thursday, Sept. 11th at 10am. Come join us as we read the Bible cover to cover.

CHRIST IN OUR HOME, the quarterly devotional encourages you to live out your faith daily. Each reflective reading is accompanied by a daily scripture reference and prayer for the day. The July -September edition is available now in the narthex.

FELLOWSHIP DIRECTOR! Interested in being on council? The Fellowship Director position is open and if you are interested, please contact Pastor Vadis.

GRACE NIGHT Invite family and friends to Grow Relationships Around Christ's Example! Join us each Wednesday for a great meal served up by the GRACE Night Team. Dinner served from 5:30-6:30 pm. \$2 per person or \$5 per family. In addition to our Individual and Family Dinner Deals, we're introducing a Season Pass! Click here for details. Donations at the door are also welcome. Also new this year is a Kids Zone where crafts and activities will be set up for the kiddos. On September 17th we're serving up: Panzanella (Bread Salad) with Grilled Chicken; Fresh Fruit; Audrey's desserts.

Interested in joining the team? Please contact Gretchen Veihl at gretchen.veihl@gmail.com

MILITARY OUTREACH COMMITTEE

Think Fall!! Kids have had their summer growth spurt and now need new clothes. What's a military family with limited funds to do? The upcoming Children's Clothing Fair (CCF) on Thursday, September 25th can help. This semi-annual ministry event helps our military families provide clothing for their growing children. We need your help!

- <u>Donate</u>: Gently used. clean clothing infant to teen sizes. Boxes are at TLC and the Murphy Canyon Chapel September 8th – 22nd.
- Help spread the "word": Tell family and friends social media, phone/text, or in person.
- Sort and Fold: September 23rd, 9:30-12:00 at TLC, Fellowship Hall.
- Set-up: September 24th, 12:30-4:00 at Murphy Canyon Chapel (MCC), 3200 Santo Rd.
- Be a part of the "Fair" team: September 25th, 9:15-1:00 at MCC Experience the smiles as you help families select "new" clothes for their children from 10:00-12:00.

Thank you for your continued support.

Contact Jessie Wallace 619-446-9146 or Beckie Ryan 619-204-4596 for any questions or concerns.

There have been emails sent from a person representing themselves as Pastor Bohdan Vadis. A number of our members received emails asking for a "favor" and a reply to the email. Pastor Bohdan's email address is: pastorvadis@tierrasantalutheran.org. Please note his ONLY email address!

Religious organizations have become easy targets for these types of scams, which take advantage of people's generosity.

No one on our TLC staff will ever email you asking for you to send money, gift cards, perform "some tasks" for them, click a link to learn more, or include a vague message asking for a "favor" and for you to respond immediately. You can hover your cursor over the sender's email address (without clicking it) to view the address of the true sender or call the TLC office if you are in doubt (858-560-8688).

Please delete such emails and don't reply back or click on any links contained within the message.